
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
  
  
February 7, 2020 
  
  
With great joy The Light of the World will open its doors on Sunday February 09, 2020. 
 
A decade of volunteer work is seen reflected in the colorful mosaic windows; eye catching 
silver dome; and hand-made sculptures. The fruit of this community effort has transformed 
the Phoenix skyline, paving the way for more impactful service from a growing church 
community. 
 
Members of the state of Arizona will gather in this monumental ceremony to celebrate the 
grand opening. Join us! 
 
The entire event is free and open to the public. 
  
Host: The Light of The World Church 
Location: 1206 N. Laurel Ave. Phoenix, AZ, 85007 
When: Sunday, February 09, 2020. 10am-12pm 
  

  
Contact: Abdi Lopez 

(602) 456-5411 
info@lldmphx.org 
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